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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were 7 odor reports in the month of July. They will be discussed in the next section

Station #3 was found to have a rock lodged in the suction side of the pump. The rock was pushed

back into the wetwell but could not be retrieved. We will take the wetwell down and perform an

entry to get the rock.

We are adding chlorine dioxide to the gravity thickener overflow to control sulfides entering

headworks. The sulfide level inside the thickener was high which caused the odor scrubber to not

work as efficiently.

The grinder at the DPW building has been replaced. The control panel was replaced and the

system has been checked by F.R. Mahoney, the supplier. The lines in the building have also been

cleaned.

The replacement employee for the terminated one started August 2, 2010.


